
 

                             
 

4th June 2025 
Reflections on the Academic Year 

 
A coffee morning for Parents 

Tuesday 10 June 2025 
Primary Hall - 8:00 am - 9:00 am 

  

Dear Parents, 
 
As we come to the end of the term, the Primary Leadership Team and I would like to invite you to 
join us for an informal reflection on the academic year. We will share updates on our school 
development goals, celebrate some of the highlights, and offer a glimpse of what lies ahead next 
year. 
 
 
This is also an opportunity for us to say thank you—to recognise and appreciate the ongoing 
support, partnership, and positivity that you, our parent community, bring to school life. 
 
 
We would love for you to join us over a friendly cup of tea. We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Please RSVP here. 
 

Kind regards, 

Sarah McCormack  
Primary Principal  
 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1O78vumu-8r8k1QRmJQrTtVTev517TACnc8DA3652lXs/preview

